
From: Scott Wilson
To: chris.apperson@tritonwv.com; erik.hill@tritonwv.com
Subject: Request for Additional Information; NRC License Amendment; MC646405
Date: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 10:15:00 AM

Thomas C. Apperson, President
Triton Construction, Inc.
 
Mail Control Number: 646405
Docket Number : 3038439
License Number : 47-31438-01
Licensee Name : Triton Construction, Inc.
 
Mr. Apperson:
This is about your letter requesting amendment to your NRC license, dated April 18, 2025.
Please provide us with a memo delegating authority to the Radiation Safety Officer, signed by a
member of management and the new RSO, Erik Hill.  I have spoken with Erik via telephone and
suggested the use of the “Model Delegation of Authority to Radiation Safety Officer,” on page
D-3 of our guidance document, NUREG-1556, Volume 1, Program-Specific Guidance About
Portable Gauge Licenses, which is linked below for your convenience.  We will complete our
review and issue the license upon receipt of the memo.  If you have any questions, please let
me know.
 
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v1/
 
NOTE:  I am retiring from the NRC on May 1, 2025, and will not be available after that date.  In
my absence, you are welcome to contact my collegue, Juan Ayala, at Juan.Ayala@nrc.gov or
via telephone at 610-337-6927.  Alternately, you can contact our office through the main
number at 610-337-5000 and ask for a member of the Radioactive Materials staff.
 
Regards,
Scott Wilson
Senior Health Physicist
U.S. NRC Region I Division of Radiological Safety and Security
475 Allendale Road, Suite 102
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415
Phone 610-337-5272
Fax: 610-337-5269
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